
 

 

 

Despite the challenging times, in May 2021 we have started the second year of our CIDiZen project 

(Challenge-based learning to promote cultural intelligence and diversity). 

Partners have not met in person yet, but a solid partnership was established in the first year of CIDiZen. 

Thanks to the great commitment of all the partners, the tasks planned during this first year have been 

performed in time and the learning resources have been created according to the original planning.  

 

 

 

 

PROJECT MEETING 

The partners met on the 11th of June to 

discuss the finalization of the last Digital 

Breakouts and the modules of the in-service 

training programme by July.  

 

For more information and news about the 

project and its topics, please visit our website 

and Facebook page: 

 www.cidizen.eu/en/ 

 www.facebook.com/CIDizen 

 

June 2021 

RESULTS AND NEXT STEPS 

 Digital Breakouts to develop young people’s cultural 

intelligence: under the lead of FIP, the partners have 

already produced a significant number Digital Breakouts 

and will complete their work on this set of resources by 

the end of June. The partners have been in touch by email 

and by video-calls to brainstorm ideas on the Breakouts 

and to agree on the topics each one is developing.  

The first Breakouts have been peer-reviewed and 

corrected according to the partners’ feedback.   

 

 In-service training programme for youth workers:  

Solution, the leader of this Output, and FO-Aarhus have 

developed sample modules of this programme and have 

peer-reviewed and corrected them. These modules have 

also been submitted to the feedback of external 

evaluators and Solution has corrected them accordingly. 

By the end of June, all the modules will be ready.  

 

 CIDiZen MOOC: it is currently under development and 

INNOVADE is providing support and feedback to partners 

to adapt the Digital Breakouts to the requirements of the 

MOOC.  

 

http://www.cidizen.eu/en/

